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Naturalization Interviews to be Conducted on Saturdays, Sundays and 
After Normal Business Hours on Weekdays 
In Fiscal Year 2007, USCIS received a significant increase in naturalization applications (Form N-400). To address the increase, 
USCIS is expanding work hours and adding staff to complete these filings within our processing time goals. 

If you have received a notice from USCIS that your naturalization interview has been scheduled on a Saturday, Sunday, or after 
traditional business hours, the notice is correct and you should appear at the scheduled time. 
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